
 

 

VISITATION POLICY 

 

 

Patients may elect to have one family member present during outpatient procedures at RMANJ. 

RMANJ celebrates the diversity of families. We recognize that a family member need not be 

legally, genetically or biologically related to an individual. For the purposes of our visitation 

policy, a family member may be anyone who plays a significant role in an individual’s life. Family 

members may include, but are not limited to: spouses, domestic partners, significant others, 

parents or siblings, regardless of the sex, gender identity, gender expression, or sexual 

orientation of the relation. 

In order to maintain a supportive environment, RMANJ’s PACU welcomes all patients and the 

members of their unique families. 

 

If you experience any discrimination that you feel is related to your identity-status please notify 

Carolyn Collins, Chief Nursing Officer and Vice President of Clinical Services,  

973-656-2873 or ccollins@rmanj.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Reproductive Medicine Associates of New Jersey 

Phone: 908-604-7800 

Fax: 973-290-8370 

www.rmanj.com 
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